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Minutes of Kettleburgh Parish Council Meeting held on Wednesday 25 November 2009  
 
Present: Cllrs J Bater, R Durbin, V Neilson, G Weeks. In the absence of the Chairman, Cllr Bater took the chair. 
The Parish Clerk was in attendance. 
 
1. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST:  There were none. 
 
2. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE: Cllrs. P Garland, T Jessop.  
 
3. Planning Application  

C09/1719 – Kettleburgh Village Hall: Insertion of new external kitchen door.  
The Clerk read out a statement from the Chairman of the Village Hall Management Committee which 
outlined the advantages of installing the new door: 

1. Deliveries from the car park could be made directly to the kitchen. 
2. Ventilation would be increased. 
3. The door would provide a further emergency exit. 
4. It would be useful during the pantomime. 

There were no further comments or questions from Councillors and all agreed to support this application. 
The Clerk will inform SCDC of this decision. 
 

4. A.O.B. 
The Clerk reminded those present of the meeting in Framlingham on Saturday – “Greener Fram”, held at Sir 
Robert Hitcham Primary School, where talks, films and discussions will take place on conservation issues 
including: local food production, community transport schemes and greener forms of energy use.  
 

5. Date of next meeting: Wednesday 13 January 2010  Agenda items by 1 January 
 

6.    The meeting closed at 7:09 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 


